
Dates for your Diary  

18th May 2025 Year 6 Travel to Barcelona 

20th May 2025 Healthy Active Lifestyle for Years 4 and 5 in school 

22nd May Parent workshop (RISE) Mrs Dangerfield to be present 

22nd May 2025 Year 6 Return from Barcelona 

23rd May 2025 Year 1 and Year 5 in the Forest School 

23rd May 2025 Children break up for Half Term 

2nd June 2025 Children return to school 

 

 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Summer Term 3rd Edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 16th May 2025  

Reception 91.19% 
Year 1               88% 
Year 2               91.03% 

Year 3 90.71% 
Year 4 90% 

Year 5 91.61% 
Year 6 93.57% 

Weekly average 91% 

 

A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 6 this week 

for good attendance.  

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Hussain & Hussan 

Reception Allen & Phoenix 

Year 1 Ellis 

Year 2 Mary 

Year 3 Mustafa 

Year 4 Lewis 

Year 5 Tasfia 

Year 6 Whole Class 

Hi Arp Laibah 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:   

Let me firstly start with our wonderful Year 6 children, who have 

shown great resilience and determination during their SATs this 

week. Regardless of whether they've completed the tests or the 

outcomes of the tests, every child really is a gorgeous individual, 

flourishing in their own way. I am incredibly proud of each and 

every one of them! Bring on Barcelona next week – I am so 

excited to spend some additional time with the children!        

Enjoy these pictures of our Year 1 and Year 4 children, 

thoroughly having ‘fun in the sun’ this morning out in our Forest 

School, led by Mr Mingstones. 

                

Next week, it is ‘Walk to School’ week and to promote this event, 

Mrs Dangerfield will deliver an assembly on Monday. With lovely 

weather, it is an excellent opportunity to leave the car behind and 

walk. 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is excellent attendance  

 

  Warmer Weather 

As we experience warmer weather, please 

ensure your child is equipped with sun-cream 

and a water bottle when outdoors.  I have 

recently noticed some inappropriate footwear 

being worn by the children. For health and 

safety reasons, kindly ensure your child 

wears sensible shoes for school. Thank you 

for your support. 


